
Things to look forward to: 
Mon, Oct 19 – Ad Board 
Fri & Sat, Oct 23 & 24 – Indoor Yard Sale 
Sat, Nov 7 - 10am – Charge Conference @ Panama 

 

On-line giving is now available! Instruction booklets are available at the Welcome Center and on-
line. 

 
 

This Week: October 4 - October 11(18) 
 Sunday (4): 8:30 – Worship (FH) 
  9:30 – Sunday School 
  10:45 – Worship (Sanctuary)  
  Coffee Fellowship (FH) 
 Monday (5): 6 – 7:30 – Brownies 
 Tuesday (6): AppleSeed 
  Noon – Rotary (FH) 
  1 – 2:30 – Food Pantry 
 Wednesday (7): AppleSeed 
  6pm – TOPS (Gibbs) 
 Thursday (8): AppleSeed 
 Friday (9):  5:30 Rehearsal (H/B) 
 Saturday (10): Wedding (H/B) 
 Sunday (11): 8:30 – Worship (FH) 
  9:30 – Sunday School 
  9:30 – Choir Rehearsal 
  10:45 – Worship (Sanctuary)  
  Coffee Fellowship (FH) 
 Monday (12): No School (Columbus Day) 
  6 – 7:30 – Brownies 
 Tuesday (13): AppleSeed 
  Noon – Rotary (FH) 
  1 – 2:30 – Food Pantry 
 Wednesday (14): AppleSeed 
  6pm – TOPS (Gibbs) 
 Thursday (15): AppleSeed 
 Friday (16):   

 Saturday (17):  
 Sunday (18): 8:30 – Worship (FH) 
  9:30 – Sunday School 
  9:30 – Choir Rehearsal 
  10:45 – Worship (Sanctuary)  
  Coffee Fellowship (FH) 
 
 

 * FH = Fellowship Hall  San = SanctuaryG = Gibbs 
 

 

RCL Readings October 4, 2015 
The readings for this week’s home study are: 

Job 1:1; 2:1-10 
Psalm 26 

Hebrews 1:1-4, 2:5-12 
Mark 10:2-16  

 

 
 

Have you checked out the website lately? Changes and additions are being added weekly. You can now 
donate on-line, find out information on the upcoming Advent Study (that will start on Nov 23) and so much 
more. Let the office know if you would like to see any changes or additions. http://www.westfieldumc.org/ 

 

http://www.westfieldumc.org/


 

The children of the church will be participating in Operation Christmas Child. If you would 
like to add items, or do a box yourself, there will be a bin for donations new the Welcome 
Center. More information can be found at the Welcome Center. Filled shoeboxes should 
be returned to the church no later than November 9 (please note change in date).  

 
 

On Sunday, Oct 4(today) the Westfield Moose Lodge will be holding a Chicken and Biscuit Dinner (11 
am - 5 pm) as a fund raiser to help “Fund a Furnace” for the victums of the July 2015 Flood. See Adele 
Harrington, Janet Greene or Ellen Brooker for more information. [9/13/15] 
 

If you want to make a donation to help out with the Long-Term Flood Recovery (including furnaces) - you 
can do it on line or mail it to them. If mailing a check, you can specify the zip code that your $ will be used 
in. 
Northern Chautauqua Community Foundation 
212 Lake Shore Drive West 
Dunkirk, NY 14048 
 

http://www.nccfoundation.org/EngagingDonors/Donate/tabid/348/txtSearch/LONG-
TERM/ProductID/357/Default.aspx 

 

If you would like offering envelopes for 2016, please let the office know. Also let the office know if you no 
longer wish to receive them. 

 

3rd quarter giving statements are now available for pick up. They are at 
the Welcome Center. Any that are not picked up by Monday will be 
mailed out. 

 
 
 

 

Did you know? 
There is a FREE clothing pantry open every Tuesday (1 – 2:30) during food pantry hours that allows 
families to “shop” for new and gently used clothing for all ages. 
We Need: 2 (or more) individuals to organize, ask for & receive donations, and oversee the clothes closet 
that accompanies the Westfield Community Food Pantry (housed in First United Methodist Church of 
Westfield).   
If you have any questions, or are interested in this volunteer position, please call the church office 326-
3243. 9/20/15] 

 

Choir & Christmas Cantata Rehearsal will start on Sunday, October 4th at 9:30 am. Please come and join 
us. If you would like more information – Please see G. Mary Matteson. [9/27/15] 

 

On Saturday, October 31 we will be having a Trunk or Treat in the church parking lot. We are 
looking for people to park their cars in the parking lot, decorating their trunks and Hand out candy 

We will have the church open for drinks and potty breaks,  possibly doing a quick craft and 
possible singing (we could do this in the parking lot-weather permitting)  If anyone has any questions have 
them call Kim Raynor 785-7829. More information to come. [9/27/15] 

 

http://www.nccfoundation.org/EngagingDonors/Donate/tabid/348/txtSearch/LONG-TERM/ProductID/357/Default.aspx
http://www.nccfoundation.org/EngagingDonors/Donate/tabid/348/txtSearch/LONG-TERM/ProductID/357/Default.aspx

